Workman Township Monthly Meeting
January 16, 2019

The January 16, 2019 Workman Township Board Meeting held at Palisade Community Center/Firehall was
called to order by Chairman James Berg at 4pm with the Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag. Town Board
members included Chairman Berg, Supervisor Marv Holsten, Supervisor Fred Kamrowski, Treasurer Betty Berg,
and Clerk Wanda Essen. There were also two citizens in attendance. Chairman Berg advised the Board that the
Clerk was in ill health and he requested that the Board make a motion to abbreviate the meeting to just the
basics which would include reading of the minutes from last month, the Treasurer’s report, and reading of the
bills to be paid. Motion was made by Kamrowski and seconded by Holsten to accept the amended agenda.
Motion approved.

Clerk Essen had Chairman Berg read the minutes of the December Meeting which were approved with a
motion by Holsten and second by Kamrowski. Motion approved.

Betty Berg read the Treasurer’s Report which was approved by Holsten and seconded by Kamrowski. Motion
approved. The account balances of the clerk and the treasurer agree. Account balances for December were as
follows: General —13,141.52, Road and Bridge — 6,053.26, Fire — 5,208.04, Cemetery — 1,572.48 for a balance
of 25,975.30. FEMA estimated payment pending to the township is 31,123.00.

Treasurer Betty Berg read the claims to be made with approval by Clerk Wanda Essen. Motion to pay was
made by Holsten with second by Kamrowski. Motion carried to pay the bills.

Correspondence received will be read at a later date. Mention was made that supervisor Fred Kamrowski was
sworn in for an additional term by then Clerk Marlys Knutson on December 22, 2018.

Chairman Berg reported that because of severe ice on Grouse Street from Hwy 65 to 240" Place the county
was contacted to reduce the ice buildup with their specially equipped grader.

ACAT meeting will be held at McGregor Community Center starting at 7 pm on Thursday, January 17, 2019.

Next meeting for the township board will be at 4 pm on Wednesday, February 20™" at the Palisade Community
Center/Firehall. The Board of Audit will be held immediately after the meeting.

Motion to adjourn the meeting was made by Holsten and seconded by Kamrowski. Motion approved. Meeting
adjourned at 4:20 pm.

Respectfully submitted.

Wanda Essen, Clerk



